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MEMORANDUM

TO THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR-Region IV-B MIMAROPA 
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment

REQUEST OF MS. NELIA FA VILA, ET AL. FOR AN UPDATE ON 
THE ACTION TAKEN BY THE DENR IN RESOLVING THE 
DISPUTED LOTS IN BRGY. BABUYAN, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY 
WHICH ARE WITHIN A TITLED LANDS AND CERTIFICATE OF 
STEWARDSHIP CONTRACT HOLDERS

SEP 3 0 2022

This pertains to the Memorandum dated 23 September 2022 from the DENR, 
Undersecretary and OIC, Chief of Staff, endorsing the letter of Ms. Nelia Favila, et ah, regarding 
the above-mentioned subject.

May we refer the matter for your appropriate action in accordance with the existing laws, 
rules and regulations. Kindly furnish this Office and the parties concerned of the action taken citing 
document tracking no. DENRCO-ASRMD-2022-020991 for record and monitoring purposes.

For compliance.

ATTY. MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESOI

Ends.: as stated

cc; Ms. Nelia Favila, et al.
Brgy. Babuyan, Puerto Princesa City 
Palawan

Office of the OIC, Assistant Secretary 
Field Operations-Luzon and Visayas

http://www.denr.gov.ph























